
 
September 1, 2019 
 
To Our Valued Patients, 
We are writing to inform you that effective October 1, 2019 Korb & Associates will no 
longer be participating with Davis Vision.  
Because of mounting health insurance costs, we have noticed that an increasing 
number of companies are no longer providing vision insurance, and many newer 
employer- based plans no longer have contact lens coverage or material benefits and 
are only covering examinations every two years.  
We are therefore launching our TransparenSee Pricing Program, which enables private 
pay patients to obtain unbundled wellness exams, refractions and contact lens 
services.  This flexible structure will also allow patients with some insurance benefits to 
cover gaps in their plans.  For those who have Davis Vision, you may be able to submit 
your receipt for services to Davis directly for a partial reimbursement. Many employers 
reimburse some or all of these expenses as an alternative to paying for vision 
insurance.  Enclosed in this correspondence is an explanation of this program. 
It is important that you understand we value you as patients and are open to 
conversations and explanations regarding this decision. We sincerely hope that you will 
consider continuing to come to us for your eyecare needs.   Patients should consult 
Davis Vision to source alternative providers.  If you would like records sent elsewhere, 
please contact our front desk at (617)426-0370. 
Sincerely, 
 
Donald R. Korb, OD 
Amy Nau, OD 
Andrew McLeod, MS, OD 

 


